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This is the craziest thing I’ve ever heard....there are so many children in our neighborhood...having
campers in any of the Pearl district parks (some which don’t even allow dogs for gods sake) would
be devastating to these families and this community!! Campers bring garbage and needles and public
nudity and disgust. This is totally not ok!!! We pay the highest property taxes in all of the damn state
of Oregon!! STOP this NOW
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